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Ottawa, January 22nd, 1910.

Sir,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 13th instant in reference to furnishings for the

proposed new Indian school at Knderby, B.C.

In reply I beg to say that the Department con-

siders this estimate reasonable, but does not wish to

take any action until it is known whether the services

of a competentautracher can be sacred or not. In your

letter you have made no reference to this and the Depart¬

ment would like you to make the necessary inquire at

yourlicest convenience and report.

Your obedient servant,

I have

Asst. Secretary.

A. W. Vowell, Esq.,

Yhdian Superintendent,

Victoria, B.C.
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